 Vision Screening: The American Optometric Association recommends that all school- aged children have an eye exam by an eye doctor every two years and every year if they have glasses or contacts. Only an eye care professional can diagnose and treat a vision problem, but school screenings can help find children in need of a full eye exam. Vision problems can result in poor school performance or poor behavior due to frustration. The school vision screening for the upcoming school year will include grades kindergarten, 2nd and 4th. If you have any questions, please call your school nurse.   
